
The Groves Hinchley Wood
Patient Participation Group Meeting 
Monday 9 September 2019 – 4:00pm
1. Present
C.R– PPG Member 
L.S – PPG  Member 

J.D – PPG Member

T.B – PPG Member

R.G – PPG Member

L.T – PPG Member

Michelle Taylor – Branch Manager
Dr Hannah Graham – Partner 

2. Apologies
D.W – PPG  Member 

N.C – PPG Member 

C.R – PPG Member 

F.A – PPG Member 

C.M – PPG Member 

B.S – PPG Member 

3. Welcome And Recap on Previous PPG Meeting 
A very warm welcome to those able to attend the third PPG meeting and a big thank you to all that have volunteered to be a part of the PPG.
During the last meeting we expressed that we were keen to work with the PPG to form a social event for our patients, in the form of a coffee morning. We understand our PPG members have been looking into suitable function rooms and look forward to working on this further today. 

At our last meeting we discussed appointment availability for our patients and members of our PPG spoke on behalf of patients with concerns over not being able to access appointments with ease. Since this meeting we are delighted to welcome Dr Harvinder Gill who will be working with us permanently covering five sessions over three days, and Dr Lakshman Jayanthan who will work all day on a Thursday. We of course also warmly welcome back Dr Hannah Graham and Dr Sarah Nicholls from extended leave. We are incredibly pleased that with the additional clinicians, we are now able to offer a higher quantity of appointments to our patients. Additionally we would like to re-introduce Ali Nabijee, our clinical prescribing Pharmacist who works with us on a Thursday. Ali’s speciality is chronic disease management as well as urgent care treatment. Ali also works incredibly hard on medication reviews for our patients. 
4. Groves Medical Group Update
We are very excited to have joined the Elmbridge Primary Care Network. This is a new contractual arrangement where local GP surgeries come together to provide further services for patients. In Elmbridge there are 7 practices, and we have already as a group introduced many new beneficial services. We have community paramedics who undertake home visits on behalf of the Doctors. This is very beneficial as they are available from 9:00am, so therefore are able to visit much earlier than a General Practitioner would be able to and can arrange acute hospital admissions earlier. We have a community medical team which consists of Community Doctors, Community Matrons, a Community Mental Health Physician and they work alongside other community services such as disctrict nursing team. They play an enormous part in visiting vulnerable and elderly patients, with the aim of monitoring them in the community to avoid acute hospital admissions. We have a local dermatology and Cardiology service with much shorter waiting times and more local for our patients. We will keep you up to date with further beneficial services. 
Flu season has arrived again, and we are very pleased that we are able to offer the over 65 flu vaccine much earlier this year. The under 65 vaccinations will be arriving from 14th October onwards and for ease of access we are promoting walk in services this year for our patients.

It is with sadness we announce that our Branch Manager, Michelle Taylor, will be leaving the practice on 25th October 2019. Michelle is starting an exciting new adventure within the South East Coast Ambulance Service, and we wish her well in her future endevours. 
5. Role of the PPG
We are pleased to share with our patients that we have a very motivated and active Patient Participation Group who are very keen to take part in social events to support our patients. We are starting this by arranging a ‘meet the matron coffee morning’ which is a fantastic opportunity for our patients to meet our Community Matron, Karen, and use this morning as an opportunity for our Patient Participation Group to become more involved with our patient population and offer support where required. The Patient Participation Group have very kindly offered to collect patients from local addresses to ensure they are able to attend our first meeting. Posters and invites will be distributed shortly once a venue has been confirmed.
6. PPG Meeting – Open Discussion and Any other Business

Patients are informed that PPG meeting dates, agendas and minutes are published on the website.
Thank you to all of our PPG members for their feedback and ideas during our open discussion. Following this, we have agreed on the following actions:


Our Patient Participation Group would like to have a designated meeting place, they will look into suitable venus


Thank you to our Patient Group Member who has kindly offered to form a newsletter for our patients further explaining all of the updates discussed and new local services that are available


We would like to create our very own in house social prescribing scheme with the help of our Patient Group and will develop this as our planned coffee morning meetings form








The next PPG meeting has been scheduled for: 


To Be Confirmed 





Anyone wishing to join the PPG are more than welcome to attend. Please leave your email address if you would like to be a virtual member and kept up to date.


















